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MEMORANDUM OF RESPONSE 
 
 

To:  Joseph Baker, Business Advocate 
 
Cc:  Sean McCullough, Director of CSI 
 
From: Deborah Veley, Executive Director, BELTSS 
 
Re: BELTSS Rule Package: Definitions, Board meetings, AIT program, pre-examination 

requirements, core of knowledge in nursing home administration, AIT program, temporary 
license, recognition of out-of-state license, relicensure, subjects for examination, fees. 

 
Date: November 9, 2021 
 
 

Thank you for your recent review of the proposed Rule Changes.  Based upon your 
recommendation for no changes to the rules, BELTSS will proceed with the formal filing of this 
rule package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ACTION: No Change DATE: 11/10/2021 3:01 PM

AMR p(191313) pa(336674) d: (789863) print date: 07/14/2025 8:13 PM


